On Monday, April 18, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following question regarding Agenda Item CS2 - Charter for Academy of Creative Education:
 

Question:      With any of these applications, there is no way we can legally rejection them? 
 

Response:     These are the contracts for the charter schools the Board approved earlier this year. 

If a charter contract was to be denied, it would have to be with cause. The applicant would have the option to appeal to DOE.
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